Upgrades to Angel’s
Playground near completion

At its March 21, 2017 meeting, the City Council awarded a
contract for removal and replacement of Angel’s Playground
surface at Tewinkle Park.

This project is now nearing completion. Final color overlay of
the playground surface was completed on Thursday May 11 and
will need to cure for a period of five days. The area was
cleaned on Tuesday May 16 and the fence will be removed today,
Wednesday May 17.

Public Services staff will be installing a new bench, swings
and other hardware after the fence is removed. The playground
will be open for children by the afternoon of Wednesday May
17.
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